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 School Council  Minutes

Friday  28th February  2025 at 2.20pm.  Sports hall. 

1.  Thank you to everyone who  participated in the survey  about certificates  of 

achievement. 58 said  'yes  I  like  certificates' and 16 said  'no'.  There 

were also some useful  comments. Rib, Julia and teachers have found this 

information very helpful and will introduce a certificate system.
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2. Shared second letter from Tim Farron and Traffic  Director Victoria about 

 road safety. Hopefully 20mph zone  to be extended to Appleby Road. Ella to find

WhatThreeWords  and  take photo of our  crossing to the community  garden. We 

will then reply  to Tim  and Victoria.

3. We will have a 'Book and stuff  swap' in the week  of 31st March in the 

small drama room. Klayton, Chloe, Ella and Oli will make posters for it and 

everyone will encourage people to bring things in that they'd like  to swap. 

 No money needed! Only bring in items that  you can carry and are happy to 

part  with. We will also send a message to parents. Eco Club  and Eco Committee

will support this as it is an eco-friendly way to acquire books, games etc.
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4. Councillors took  a list  of lunchtime clubs   back to their classes. They will 

encourage people to  find out more about the new  clubs  and give them  a try.

5. Karen  talked to us  about World Down Syndrome Day  on Friday  21st 

March. We would like  to wear fun  socks  but there were other ideas  too. 

You  could also wear a funny hat  and decorate a t-shirt with pens.  Chloe 

suggested a Danceathon to 'rock  your  socks'! We will organise this and send more

information. Participation is  optional.  

6. Any other business - the whiteboard in the KS3 yard  needs replacing or 

repairing. The Culture Club  with Becky will help  make displays for the Equality,

Diversity and Inclusion noticeboards   at the top of the corridor.  Thank you for a very

productive and creative meeting!


